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Pursuant to the provisions of article 226 of the Law 6/2023, of March 17, on Securities Markets 

and Investment Services, Grifols S.A. ("Grifols" or the "Company") hereby informs about the 

following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

Grifols announces that its Board of Directors held an extraordinary meeting this afternoon in 

which it was informed of the content of a letter sent today by Brookfield Capital Partners (UK) 

Limited ("Brookfield") to the Transaction Committee of the Board of Directors. As explained 

by the Transaction Committee to the Board, the letter stated that, under the current circumstances, 

Brookfield is not in a position to proceed with a potential offer for Grifols (the "Transaction"). 

The Board of Directors concurs that, given the current circumstances, it is not feasible for the 

Transaction to move forward. The Board of Directors appreciates the efforts made, although they 

have not been sufficient, and remains focused on enhancing the Company's long-term value. 

 

In Barcelona, on 27 November 2024.  

 

 

 

Núria Martín Barnés 

Secretary to the Board of Directors  
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